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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 3:56 PM 
To: Matthew Sibley 
Cc: Hong Wang; Jennifer Crawford; Patti Daniel; Marissa Friedrich; Shannon Hudson; Mark Cicchetti; 
'sgillet@peopleswater.net'; Marty Deterding (mdeterding@sfflaw.com) 
Subject: RE: Changing Peoples Water Service Company of Florida, Inc. Case Suffix Docket No. 20180059-WS 
 
Good afternoon, Matthew,  
 
Thank you for bringing that to our attention.  The docket suffix has been updated per your request 
below.  I’m advising all staff shown on the docket in CMS, and parties of record of same, via this e-
mail.   
 
Let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

 
From: Matthew Sibley  
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 3:48 PM 
To: Hong Wang; Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Jennifer Crawford; Patti Daniel 
Subject: Changing Peoples Water Service Company of Florida, Inc. Case Suffix Docket No. 20180059-WS 
 
Hello, I am requesting to change the Peoples Water Service Company of Florida, Inc. case suffix from Docket No. 
20180059-WS to 20180059-WU. 
This will correctly label what type of service the utility currently provides.  
Thank you.  




